
INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC 
ORGANIZATION 

4b, quai Antoine Ier 

B.P. 445 
MC 98011 MONACO CEDEX 
PRINCIPAUTE DE MONACO 

 

ORGANISATION HYDROGRAPHIQUE 
INTERNATIONALE 

Tél. : +377 93 10 81 00 
Fax : +377 93 10 81 40 

Mél : info@iho.int 
Web : www.iho.int 

 

NAUTICAL INFORMATION PROVISION WORKING GROUP 
 

Hydrographic information driving marine knowledge 

NIPWG Letter 3/2019 8 March 2019 

 

NIPWG Members 

 

Dear colleagues,  

Re: S-100 Strategy Implementation Plan 

Dear NIPWG Team,  

This letter discusses the HSSC Chair request to provide contributions to the Implementation 
Strategy. As you know, we provided substantial input to the collection of Items which should 
be discussed in the attached S-100IS draft. (NIPWG letter1/2019 refers). Both papers are 
attached for convenience. 

 

The current request is to propose inputs and possible solutions to the various items.  

The paper should collect all possible solutions and no limits (legal or workload) exist. We 
should put all ideas on the table. Even if some members provide opposite ideas for the same 
point, they all will be listed. The more ideas/proposed solutions we collect the better the 
result(s) could be. 

 

The deadline is short and I would be happy to receive and collect your comments by the 
22 March at the latest.  

I would like to thank you for your contributions in advance. 

 

Best regards  

 
Jens Schröder-Fürstenberg, 

Chair, NIPWG 

mailto:info@iho.int


Annex: 

File1: NIPWG input to the S100 Strategy Implenetaion Plan 

File2: draft S100 v0.3 HSSC 

 


